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Subject: AEP Ohio's Highland County 400 megawatt project
I am extremely disappointed that PUCO had denied AEP's application for the 400 Mw project in Highland Co.  The
$0.28/month is a miniscule amount to pay in order to provide Ohioans a source of clean renewable energy.   The
climate crisis is already costing Ohio's citizens in increased flooding and home insurance rates.   Ohio is falling
behind in our country and the world in developing renewables.  I have lived in Ohio all my life and Ohio is
ALWAYS behind in development of technologies that can help Ohioans.  The statehouse republicans have no
problem supporting unprofitable coal plants but do everything they can to block new solar and wind power.  It is a
disgrace and hurts the citizens of Ohio.
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